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Norton City Schools and all activities have been cancelled. School will resume on Tuesday, April 14th. If the 3-week closure is not extended, spring extra-curricular
activities COULD begin on Monday, April 6. We will continue to send updates as we have them via school alert messages and our Facebook page.





